Divina Echanove

ADDENDUM MATERIAL DATES/8/83 TEM NO. ADD 7

From:

S. Fickes

Sent:

Monday, May 1, 2023 4:01 PM

To:

COB_mail; District1; District2; District3; Steve Christy; District5

Subject:

Board of Supervisors Meeting 05-02-23



CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

I am Sharon Fickes, legal resident of Pima County contact Following are my comments for BOS Meeting 05-02-23



Addendum Item #7 Government Operations and Border Management

Reading Dr. Francisco Garcia's 2 page statement helps me understand why he is so confused about how and where his allegiance to Pima County should remain firm and yet it does not. There is an Intergovernmental Agreement involving Pima County and the various Federal agencies providing funds to support illegals. Pima County agreed to participate since 2019. These funds bypass any scrutiny of our US and AZ elected officials. Pima County has the opportunity to refuse and return funds but chooses not to block funds to non government organizations instead approve funds at each and every Board of Supervisor meeting. Dr. Garcia thinks it is right and humane to support the illegals. Evidently he does not think it is right and humane to close our border and provide protection, security and support for legal residents of Pima County. It's frightening to think how he will handle the flood of illegals as we approach May 11. We will be overwhelmed with more issues and Dr. Garcia will still be wondering what to do. Take down the Welcome Sign, Close the Border, Protect and Serve Pima County. First.

God Bless America Sharon Fickes